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HSV Anglers News 
 

HSV ANGLERS Presidents Speech 

Blink twice and it is Gone! We are at the half way mark 

into the 2025 HSV Anglers fishing season! To start with 

it summertime  here and it is HOT. When going out 

make sure and stay hydrated  -  drink plenty of water!!!! 

Pete is rescheduling a Team Tournament due to the 

weather. This years Kid’s Fishing Derby Day was a suc-

cess and I want to thank everybody that volunteered 

their time to make it a success. As we head into the last 

half of the fishing season (The Best Time of the YEAR 

TO FISH), I want to wish everybody the BEST IS 

CATCHING FISH and enjoy what they like to doing the 

most and that is FISHING!!! Stay SAFE and enjoy the 

FELLOWSHIP that surrounds us in the HSV Anglers 

Fishing Club 

Bob Walker 

HSV Anglers President 

 

                       Upcoming events . 

Reminder of the fish fry on October 2nd at the Balboa 
Pavilion.  Sign up sheets have been sent to the club. If 
you didn’t get one, there should be some at the next two  
meetings.  

 

 

Inside News  

•The next Club meeting  is 

7:00 pm Tuesday, Sep-

tember the 2nd at the 

Coronado Center.   

• Sign-up for the 2 Sep-

tember tournaments at 

the meeting. The tour-

naments are scheduled 

for  Tuesday  Septem-

ber 9th a wildcard.  

Tuesday  September 

23rd on Ouachita. If you 

want to fish a tourna-

ment but can’t attend 

the club meeting con-

tact Pete DeVries. If 

you don’t have Pete’s 

contact info use the 

contact form on our 

website. 

• Remember before you 

can fish in a tournament 

club dues must be paid  

and a waiver signed. 

Dues can be paid and 

waivers signed at the 

club meeting.. 

• The speaker for the 

September anglers 

meeting is Samuel 

Scott from the POA 

lakes dept to talk 

about the fish 

shocking results 

and the 2025 draw-

down 


